
Season’s Greetings



In addition to the many exciting  
projects and events delivered, 2023 
also saw a major development for  
the EUROKONGRESS team:

At the beginning of the year, Katinka 
Kramer joined as managing partner 
beside our long-term Managing Partner Theodor von Froenau. Katinka 
replaces Wolfgang Kerkhoff who remains active in the meetings industry 
but steps back from operational business. Together, Katinka and Theo 
make a perfect match with their experience, professionalism and passion 
for both our team as for our clients.



Did you notice  
our new website?

Allow us to guide you on a tour at 

www.eurokongress.de to display our  

range of services and introduce you 

to our team with behind-the-scenes 

insights on EUROKONGRESS life.

We hope you enjoy it!



Dear all,

Each day we are faced with changes; globally, locally, professionally and privately.  
These changes can be challenges or opportunities, but are always a step into the future.

In 2023, the EUROKONGRESS team took several steps into the future: Katinka Kramer 
stepped beside Theodor von Froenau as managing partner, the team stepped up their 
close collaboration by returning to the office after months working from home, and we 
stepped on the gas for our clients to deliver their exciting projects.

For our final step of the year, we are jumping into 2024 with a new company website.

We hope that all your steps lead to a peaceful holiday season and prosperous New Year.

Your EUROKONGRESS Team

Munich | since 1964





We wish you a happy holiday 
season and a peaceful year 2024!

EUROKONGRESS GmbH

Schleissheimer Str. 2  
80333 München

Tel. +49 (0)89 2109860  
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